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GOVERNMENT for NSW

Ms Natasha Harras

Team Leader

Regional Assessments

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Ms Harras

Notification Section 75W Modification Request to Project Approval at Royal
Randwick Racecourse (MP10_0098 MOD 1)

Thank you for your letter dated 17 September 2015 requesting Transport for NSW
(TFNSW) comment on the modification proposal to stage the construction of the new stable
facilities at the Stables Precinct of the racecourse site.

TINSW has reviewed the proposed staging of the works and has no further comments on
the proposed staging of the works approved under MP10_0098.

Thank you again for the opportunity to comment on the above modification proposal. If
you require further clarification regarding this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact Para
Sangar, Senior Transport Planner on 8202 2672.

Yours-sincerely
|
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